
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

11th December 2023       Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: seven 

  The pre-schoolers have had another exciting week which has flown by!   

The chocolate calendar is being enjoyed by our special helper each day.  The children have been 

patiently waiting for their turn so we’re checking our list twice to make sure everyone gets their 

turn! 

EYFS Nativity 

This week, we have been busy practicing our Nativity songs and preparing for our Nativity.  The 

children were excited to change into their outfits and perform for their adults.  We hope you got to 

see it!  Don’t worry if your little one was teary.  It is natural for them to feel over whelmed.   

 

 

Have a brilliant weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 

 

Reminders… 

Monday 18th December – EYFS Christmas Party and Elf Run.   

The pre-school children will take part in the Elf Run in the 

morning so we have more time for our party in the afternoon.   

See separate letter for further details about the Elf Run.  

 

The EYFS party will involve Reception and Pre-school children.  

We will meet the Reception children in the hall for party games 

and disco dancing.  We will then have a small tea party back in 

the classroom.  I am sure we will have a great time! 

 

 

 

Number Time 

 

This week, we have 

continued to explore 

number two.  We sang 

‘One two buckle my shoe’.  

The children sorted ‘two’ 

and ‘not two’.  We looked 

at two counters on our 

five frame and on a dice 

face.  The children were 

encouraged to quickly 

shot gun two fingers in 

response to two objects. 

A Christmas cards 

We now have our post box in the classroom so if your pre-

school child wants to send cards to their pre-school friends, 

they can bring them in.  See Seesaw post for the children’s 

names. 

 

Christmas activities 

This week, we have been busy making Christmas cards, party 

hats, decorations and enjoying some Christmas songs like the 

‘Dancing Christmas Tree’.  We will continue of Christmas crafts 

next week.  

 

 


